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I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to 

request the following information: 

  
The Royal College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists ran an initiative 

called Each Baby Counts aimed at reducing the number of intrapartum 
stillbirths, early neo-natal deaths and babies born with severe brain 

injuries. Please provide the total number of notifiable cases reported to 
the initiative by your organisation and the time period the data relates 

to, eg 1 January 2015 – 31 December 2019.  
 

1. The Health Board are unable to provide this information as the on-line 
reporting system where the data was inputted is no longer accessible as the 

project has concluded.  However, findings on the project are available on 
the Royal College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologist RCOG website 

https://www.rcog.org.uk/eachbabycounts

